
News & Views

April 25, 2021
4th Sunday of Easter

Casey Thompson preaching
Watch online at 9:30 AM

Weekly bulletins are available.
They will be uploaded weekly by the end of day
Friday. You can download and /or print a copy

by clicking here.

Sunday Classes
Centering Prayer
8:15 AM - Prayer & Scripture on Zoom
Adult Education
9:30 AM - Joe Modica's Class / Gospel of Mark - via
Zoom - email Todd Cameron for Zoom link.
Children's Sunday School
At home classes have resumed - check website
Youth Ministry
4:00 pm Confirmation Class via Zoom
College Ministry
2:00 PM Bible Study via Zoom

Return to in-person worship will begin Sunday, May 16 @ 9:00am
If you are planning on coming for our in-person worship services you will be required
to make a reservation by registering online starting May 3, 2021. If you are unable to
do so online you will be able to call Mary Lou Kendus to register starting May 3. We
encourage you to keep a look out for details regarding guidelines and procedures on
the church website. 

"Concert in the Courtyard"
Saturday, May 1 – 2:30 PM
The Music Department and the Deacons are sponsoring a concert
by The Blue Line Quartet on Saturday, May 1 at 2:30 pm in the
Courtyard outside the Connector adjacent to Lancaster Ave. All are
invited to come listen to some wonderful music by these incredible
string instrument musicians in an outdoor setting. Space is limited so
we ask that you RSVP by calling Lynne Eckman at 610-688-8700

ext. 225. Masks and physical distancing will be required and please note the church will not be open. This
is an outside event only. Rain date is Thursday May 6 at 5 pm.

WinGS Sunset Social on Thursday, May 13 from 5:30-7:30 PM
Join us on the veranda and grounds of Hilltop House in Berwyn. We will “sip, snack,
and stroll” on the paved paths to walk the park. Refreshments will be provided. This
will be a great way for women to reconnect and see each other in an outdoor
environment. It is sponsored by WinGS and is free. We encourage all women to join
this easy, relaxing evening. Sign up on WPC’s website.

Good news from Wayne’s partner school, Mitchell, in Southwest
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Philadelphia! With the help of Wayne members and others, funding for Mitchell’s
49 eighth graders’ graduation celebration has reached the halfway mark. We would
like to step up and help raise the remaining $7,000 to fund for each graduate their
cap and gown, graduation portrait, a book bag, Mitchell hoodie and T-shirt, a
backpack, mindfulness cards and a journal. For information on how to make a

donation, please visit the WPC website or contact Jane Beatty, 610-688-7529, or Wendy Norman, 610-
608-2572.

Thursday Morning Men’s Ministry - 7:00 AM via Zoom
Dr. Phil Cary, Professor of Philosophy at Eastern University is our guest speaker for the
four Thursdays in April. He will guide us through a study of the Nicene Creed. For more
information or to get on the email Zoom invite list please contact Tim Pretz or Sal
Ambrosio See flyer for full details.
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